
5 Things to Do Instead of Complain 
  Practice Gratitude - Research shows when we count 3 blessings a day, we 

get a huge boost in happiness. It’s impossible for your mind to occupy 2 
thoughts at the same time. Focus on gratitude so you can’t be negative. 

  Praise Others - Instead of complaining about what others are doing wrong, 
focus on what they are doing right. Give 3xs more praise than criticism and 
watch as the person learns and grows. 

  Focus on Success - Start a success journal. Each night write down the one 
great thing about your day. Focus on your success and you’ll look forward 
to creating more success tomorrow. 

  Let Go - Focus on the things you have the power to change, and let go of 
the things that are beyond your control. If you stop trying to control 
everything, it will all somehow work out. 

  Pray and Meditate - Scientific research shows that these daily practices 
reduce stress; boost positive energy; and promote health, vitality and 
longevity.  When you are faced with the urge to complain, stop, be still, 
plug-in to the ultimate power; and recharge! 

 

 

Train Your Mind to Think Positive  
  The But—Positive Techniques 
  When you realize you are complaining, simply add the word 

 but and then add a positive thought or positive action! 
  Focus on “Get to” instead of “Have to” 
  Shift your perspective and realize you don’t have to do 

 anything.  Instead of thinking, “I have to go to work”, tell 
 yourself “I get to go to work when so many are unemployed!”  

  Turn Complaints into Solutions 
  Mindless complaining only focuses on the negative. Justified 

 complaining allows you to identify a problem and move  toward 
 a solution.  Use a complaint to your benefit to rectify it.  Every 
 complaint represents an opportunity to turn a  negative into a 
 positive! 

 
5 Things to Do Instead of Complain 

  Practice Gratitude - Research shows when we count 3 blessings a day, we 
get a huge boost in happiness. It’s impossible for your mind to occupy 2 
thoughts at the same time. Focus on gratitude so you can’t be negative. 

  Praise Others - Instead of complaining about what others are doing wrong, 
focus on what they are doing right. Give 3xs more praise than criticism and 
watch as the person learns and grows. 

  Focus on Success - Start a success journal. Each night write down the one 

great thing about your day. Focus on your success and you’ll look forward 
to creating more success tomorrow. 

  Let Go - Focus on the things you have the power to change, and let go of 
the things that are beyond your control. If you stop trying to control 
everything, it will all somehow work out. 

  Pray and Meditate - Scientific research shows that these daily practices 
reduce stress; boost positive energy; and promote health, vitality and 
longevity.  When you are faced with the urge to complain, stop, be still, 
plug-in to the ultimate power; and recharge! 

 

 

Train Your Mind to Think Positive  
  The But—Positive Techniques 
  When you realize you are complaining, simply add the word 

 but and then add a positive thought or positive action! 
  Focus on “Get to” instead of “Have to” 
  Shift your perspective and realize you don’t have to do 

 anything.  Instead of thinking, “I have to go to work”, tell 
 yourself “I get to go to work when so many are unemployed!”  

  Turn Complaints into Solutions 
  Mindless complaining only focuses on the negative. Justified 

 complaining allows you to identify a problem and move  toward 
 a solution.  Use a complaint to your benefit to rectify it.  Every 
 complaint represents an opportunity to turn a  negative into a 
 positive! 

 
5 Things to Do Instead of Complain 

  Practice Gratitude - Research shows when we count 3 blessings a day, we 
get a huge boost in happiness. It’s impossible for your mind to occupy 2 
thoughts at the same time. Focus on gratitude so you can’t be negative. 

  Praise Others - Instead of complaining about what others are doing wrong, 
focus on what they are doing right. Give 3xs more praise than criticism and 
watch as the person learns and grows. 

  Focus on Success - Start a success journal. Each night write down the one 
great thing about your day. Focus on your success and you’ll look forward 
to creating more success tomorrow. 

  Let Go - Focus on the things you have the power to change, and let go of 
the things that are beyond your control. If you stop trying to control 
everything, it will all somehow work out. 

  Pray and Meditate - Scientific research shows that these daily practices 

reduce stress; boost positive energy; and promote health, vitality and 
longevity.  When you are faced with the urge to complain, stop, be still, 
plug-in to the ultimate power; and recharge! 

 

 

Train Your Mind to Think Positive  
  The But—Positive Techniques 
  When you realize you are complaining, simply add the word 

 but and then add a positive thought or positive action! 
  Focus on “Get to” instead of “Have to” 
  Shift your perspective and realize you don’t have to do 

 anything.  Instead of thinking, “I have to go to work”, tell 
 yourself “I get to go to work when so many are unemployed!”  

  Turn Complaints into Solutions 
  Mindless complaining only focuses on the negative. Justified 

 complaining allows you to identify a problem and move  toward 
 a solution.  Use a complaint to your benefit to rectify it.  Every 
 complaint represents an opportunity to turn a  negative into a 
 positive! 

 
5 Things to Do Instead of Complain 

  Practice Gratitude - Research shows when we count 3 blessings a day, we 
get a huge boost in happiness. It’s impossible for your mind to occupy 2 
thoughts at the same time. Focus on gratitude so you can’t be negative. 

  Praise Others - Instead of complaining about what others are doing wrong, 
focus on what they are doing right. Give 3xs more praise than criticism and 
watch as the person learns and grows. 

  Focus on Success - Start a success journal. Each night write down the one 
great thing about your day. Focus on your success and you’ll look forward 
to creating more success tomorrow. 

  Let Go - Focus on the things you have the power to change, and let go of 
the things that are beyond your control. If you stop trying to control 
everything, it will all somehow work out. 

  Pray and Meditate - Scientific research shows that these daily practices 
reduce stress; boost positive energy; and promote health, vitality and 
longevity.  When you are faced with the urge to complain, stop, be still, 
plug-in to the ultimate power; and recharge! 

 

 

Train Your Mind to Think Positive  
  The But—Positive Techniques 
  When you realize you are complaining, simply add the word 

 but and then add a positive thought or positive action! 
  Focus on “Get to” instead of “Have to” 
  Shift your perspective and realize you don’t have to do 

 anything.  Instead of thinking, “I have to go to work”, tell 
 yourself “I get to go to work when so many are unemployed!”  

  Turn Complaints into Solutions 
  Mindless complaining only focuses on the negative. Justified 

 complaining allows you to identify a problem and move  toward 
 a solution.  Use a complaint to your benefit to rectify it.  Every 
 complaint represents an opportunity to turn a  negative into a 
 positive! 

 
5 Things to Do Instead of Complain 

  Practice Gratitude - Research shows when we count 3 blessings a day, we 

get a huge boost in happiness. It’s impossible for your mind to occupy 2 
thoughts at the same time. Focus on gratitude so you can’t be negative. 

  Praise Others - Instead of complaining about what others are doing wrong, 
focus on what they are doing right. Give 3xs more praise than criticism and 
watch as the person learns and grows. 

  Focus on Success - Start a success journal. Each night write down the one 
great thing about your day. Focus on your success and you’ll look forward 
to creating more success tomorrow. 

  Let Go - Focus on the things you have the power to change, and let go of 
the things that are beyond your control. If you stop trying to control 
everything, it will all somehow work out. 

  Pray and Meditate - Scientific research shows that these daily practices 
reduce stress; boost positive energy; and promote health, vitality and 
longevity.  When you are faced with the urge to complain, stop, be still, 
plug-in to the ultimate power; and recharge! 

 

 

Train Your Mind to Think Positive  
  The But—Positive Techniques 
  When you realize you are complaining, simply add the word 

 but and then add a positive thought or positive action! 
  Focus on “Get to” instead of “Have to” 
  Shift your perspective and realize you don’t have to do 

 anything.  Instead of thinking, “I have to go to work”, tell 
 yourself “I get to go to work when so many are unemployed!”  

  Turn Complaints into Solutions 
  Mindless complaining only focuses on the negative. Justified 

 complaining allows you to identify a problem and move  toward 
 a solution.  Use a complaint to your benefit to rectify it.  Every 
 complaint represents an opportunity to turn a  negative into a 
 positive! 

 

 

Instructions: Fold sheet in half and glue together.  Cut along solid lines and laminate. 


